
Fraud Alert from OCSD 
 
Please be aware of a potential fraud as outlined on the Florida Turnpike 
website http://www.floridasturnpike.com/ and sent to us by the Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office.  
 
If you receive a letter from "Toll Enforcement, LLC" titled "Final Warning Notice" do not respond. 
Details are outlined on the website link above. 
 
Thank you to the Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office for providing this information.  

 


